
From: Dietz, Sidney
Sent: 11/17/2011 3:31:04 PM
To: Kersten, Colette (colette.kersten@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Electronic Copy of SG Presentation?

Colette --

Thaks for taking the time to meet with us. Here's the electronic version. We are meeting with DRA and 
ED tomorrow, and we might have another ED briefing next week. We would welcome any feedback 
from Cmmr Sandoval. Have a good evening! 
yours,

sid

From: Kersten, Colette [mailto:colette.kersten@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2011 2:01 PM 
To: Dietz, Sidney
Subject: Electronic Copy of SG Presentation?

Hi Sid, thanks to you and Kevin Dasso for coming in the other day to share PG&E SG developments. 
Would you be willing to provide an electronic copy of your presentation materials so that I can forward 
to Commr Sandoval and discuss as appropriate?

Thanks...

Best Regards,

Colette

Colette Kersten, D.P.A.
Energy Advisor, Office of Commissioner Catherine J. K. Sandoval 
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue
Room 5204
San Francisco, CA 94102 
(415) 703-5147 (work)
(925) 209-4142 (cell) 
cek@cpuc.ca.gov
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